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HEIGHTS: Where tradition and innovation take flight! 
 

 

May 29th, 2024 

 

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Our annual Field Day event will take place on Thursday, June 6th, 2024, at Depken Athletic Field 

(Rain Date-- Monday, June 10th).  All Middle School students will report directly to Depken 

Field no later than 7:55am (no earlier than 7:35 am please). Daily Attendance will be taken 

promptly at 7:55am, just like any other school day.  ALL STUDENTS should be sitting in the 

bleachers with their homeroom teacher.  Field Day will be a single-session day and students will 

be dismissed from Depken Field at 12:00pm. 

 

Students will participate in a number of physical activity challenges/ activities, including but not 

limited to: Field Goal Kick, Accuracy Throws, Long-Jump competitions, Four-Square games, 

and a series of Relay Races.  Students will also compete in an Army Challenge!  The final 

competition will be a 4 x 100 Relay Race, which will begin at approximately 11:30am.  We 

would like to say THANK YOU, to our Physical Education staff for all of their hard work in 

organizing this exciting event for our students! 

 

Water will be provided throughout the day so our students can remain hydrated.  Although 

plastic cups/ coolers will be available, each MS student is encouraged to bring a water bottle 

with them to refill throughout the course of the day (NAME and HOMEROOM written on 

bottle please).   It is also highly recommended that students apply sunscreen prior to the start of 

Field Day, as they will be exposed to the sun for an extended period of time.  A very special 

THANK YOU to our PTSA for always supporting our school programs!  While PTSA members 

will be on the field assisting, we are asking all parents/ guardians to stay outside of Depken Field 

during the event.  

 

In an effort to minimize disruptions, students may NOT alter their Field Day T-shirt in any 

way.  Prohibited actions include hand-written messages, drawings, as well as cutting, tearing, or 

defacing their shirt in any way.  This applies to any T-shirt that is worn by a student for Field 

Day, whether it was purchased through the school or not.  Any infractions of this rule will result 

in disciplinary action or removal from the event.   

 

We are truly looking forward to Field Day and making it an enjoyable and memorable 

experience for our students as we close out the 2024- 2025 school year.  As always, if you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

Vice Principal- Hasbrouck Heights Middle School 


